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From: "Wayne Chouinard” <WChouinard@town.arlington.ma.us>
To: "Adam Chapdelaine" <achapdelaine@town.arlington.ma.us>
Cc: "Mike Rademacher" <mrademacher@town.arlington.ma.us>

Date:  03/17/2016 09:33 AM
Subject: Staging Area Request - Arlington Center Safe Travel Project

Adam,

J.J. Phelan Company; contractor for the MassDOT Center Safe Travel
Project has requested a temporary staging area and overnight parking
spaces for equipment during the project.

Specifically, they request the area including 6 spaces at the
Railrcad lot cleosest te Uncie Sam Park for storage of material and 4
spaces at the northeast corner of the Municipal Lot at Chestnut St.
As overnight parking locations for equipment.

I believe allowing this request will help expedite the progress of
the project. Any methods to improve constructicn efficiency or
simplify the schedule will ultimately reduce the overall duration of
the project. Which at this location may have considerable traffic
impacts.

The sooner this project can be completed, the sooner the traffic and
other dimpacts will end.

Regards,

Wayne

Wayne A. Chouinard, P.E.

Town Engineer

Arlington Department of Public Works
51 Grove Street

Arlington, MA 02476
(781) 316-332C
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